
 

TOWN OF BONNYVILLE 
REQUEST FOR DECISION 

 
Date:  February 19, 2025 

Submitted By:  Administration 

Meeting Date:  February 25, 2025 

SUBJECT:  Jessie Lake Tree Lighting - 2025 

 

 

BACKGROUND: The 2025 Interim Capital Budget includes $40,000.00 for tree lighting along Jessie Lake.  

Administration recently reached out to our vendor regarding pricing and was told that the vendor will provide a 

10% discount on current pricing if the Town places the order for the lights by February 28th, 2025. 

 

OTHER COMMENTS:  The lighting project for 2024 included Pontiac Park as well as various other areas 

along the Jessie Lake Trail.  The tree lighting project will continue along the Jessie Lake Trail for 2025. 

 

REPORT/DOCUMENT:       ☐Attached   ☐Available   ☒NIL 

 

KEY ISSUE(S)/CONCEPT: As this item is included in the Interim Capital Budget, Administration is 

seeking approval from Council to order lights for the tree lighting project by February 28th, 2025. 

 

OPTIONS:  

1. Approve the ordering of the Tree Lights by February 28th, 2025. 

2. Do not approve the ordering of the Tree Lights until the Final Capital Budget is approved in April. 

 

RELEVENCE TO STRATEGIC PLAN:   

 
☐ 

Communications 
Strategy 

 
☐ 

Economic 
Growth 

 
☐ 

Recreation & 
Wellness 

 
☐ 

Service 
Excellence 

 
☒ 

Value Added 
Services

 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

RECOMMENDATION: THAT Council approve ordering Lights for the Tree Lighting Project for 

a total cost of $40,000.00.  

 

 

 
 

___________________________ 

Renee Stoyles      

Acting Chief Administrative Officer      

 


